
To whom it may concern: 

 

My name is Ana Rosa Vega, I am Frida's mother who attends the 

Adelante Mujeres preschool.  

My daughter is a child with special needs. My daughter really enjoys 

being in the classroom with her teachers and classmates, she has a 

routine that we follow daily, my daughter has made so much progress 

in her development, and in her speech, I would love it if she could 

continue with her development as up to now. It would be great if 

Adelante Mujeres had a summer school program, since that would help 

her to continue with her routine and to continue learning as she has 

done up to now.  

 

Thank you,  

Ana 

 


